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Holiday Wreath Contest & Silent Auction

Local businesses, organizations & individuals are invited to decorate wreaths for the public to purchase via silent auction during the Mayor’s Old-Fashioned Christmas Evening on 
Friday, December 6th, 2024 from 5:30-8:30pm.

This year the proceeds will be donated to the Boys and Girls Club. 

If you would like to participate:
· Drop off your completed entry form & finished wreath by Wednesday, December 4th to City Hall located at 101 Clarke Ave. in Pocomoke City between the hours of 8:00am-4:30pm.

Additional Information:
· Anyone can enter the contest. There is no entry fee.
· All decorated wreaths will be on display during Pocomoke City’s Old-Fashioned Christmas Evening on Friday, December 6th, 2024 from 5:30-8:30pm.
· All wreaths will be available for purchase that evening via silent auction.
· Awards will be giving to 1st, 2nd & 3rd place winners for individual & business entries.
· Biding closes at 7:45pm. Winners of the auction and contest will be announced on stage at 8pm.
· You do not have to be present to win.
· You may pick your wreath up the night of the event or at City Hall beginning the next business day from 8:00am-4:30pm.


For more information please contact Karah Lacey at 410-957-1333 x111 or karah@pocomokemd.gov


Thank you for participating & helping us raise money for the 
Boy & Girls Club. Merry Christmas!
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